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~ News & Events

We just wanted to tip our hats and say THANK
=3 YOU to Laura Liebenthal & Andrea Felten for
O\ organizing such a wonderful Father/Daughter
3 Dance and to all of the volunteers and

attendees that made it possiblel

APPRECIATION WEEK |ECHbam ' _
MAY 5TH-9TH . :
/| Please check the WAVE, &
L A‘\ m V‘ t/ “ u'A your email. Those are
_ | our main methods of
communication.

.___ﬁ-_/'ﬁ;-__

We are still in need of iteins
and volunteers for Staff CEC Meeting

Appreciation WeeR! May 1st~ 6:00p.m.
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Questions? Email us at contact@supportnls.org




